
NWMMOC 16 November 
Magical Mystery Tour

	 It certainly was magical, with autumn colours, and leaves fluttering behind the 
cars as we drove through the quiet back lanes of North Wilts and South Glos.

	 It was also mysterious, as those who left first were beaten to Waterside, the 
coffee stop, by those who left last!  

	 Many thanks to Pam and Ash for planning an interesting route, and for arranging 
our lunch at the Horse and Groom, Charlton.



